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As a British citizen I am very 
sad that the U.K. is leaving 
the European Union.

For just over half of the 
country autonomy is more 
important than belonging. 

Of course both are important. 
We are all different and yet 
we are all connected. The 
challenge is learning how to live together with our diversity.

What does it mean to belong? This is a theme that has recently been 
explored in the January edition of „The Knowing Field“ journal and we 
will be inviting people to share and learn in our two ISCA Facebook 
groups and various Monthly members calls this month and explore 
how we can further benefit from belonging to ISCA. 

Belonging is also the overriding theme of our gathering in Mexico 
in April 2021. We have a number of proposals from ISCA members 
for workshops and presentations and it is not too late for you to be 
included. 

We have extended the deadline for proposals to February 
29th 2020. 

The board will be looking through the proposals and devising the 
program for the Gathering in the coming weeks. We have also created 
a special website for the Mexico Gathering in which we list all the 
details about the Gathering and presenters.

This information will be finalised soon so act now if you want to be 
included when the website is launched.

Paul Stoney
Chair

At the request of our members 
we have designed an ISCA 
Member Logo. All members are 
invited to use it in their corres-
pondence, on their websites...

The logo comes in different digital formats:
• jpg (CMYK for print / RGB for screen)
• png and gif for websites

Please order your logo at info@isca-network.org

New Logo for ISCA Members

We have developed the ISCA 
flyer which will come in three 
languages: English, French and 
Spanish. 

We plan to to distribute 
the flyer at congresses and 
intensives like eg. in Australia, 
Germany...

At the moment, we do not have the budget for sending flyers to all 
our members. Therefore we will come up with a pdf brochure that 
can easily be send by mail.

We will keep you informed!

New ISCA Flyer in 3 languages
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Last call for papers Mexico 2021

Please note that the deadline for submitting your proposals for a 
presentation or workshop at the Mexican Gathering will be Friday, 29. 
February.

Considering the motto of BELONGING, your contribution may cover 
one of the following topics:

family, ancestors
partnership, couples, sexuality
organisations, work and business
religion, spirituality
pedagogics
political, societal
health and healing
trauma
nature
experimental

Timeslots for your contribution are 30, 90 or 180 min.

Please submit your proposal in English.

Please submit by following this structure:

_format (workshop, speech, presentation)
_title / subtitle of your contribution
_language: English or Spain?
_short description (max. 2,500 characters incl. space)
_preferred day of presentation (non binding for ISCA)
_short description of yourself (incl. profession / CV)
_an actual photo (colour, jpg, min 1 MB, upright appr. 2:3 )
_personal data (city, country, address, language, email, 
mobile, website)

Deadline to submit: 29. February 2020;

Please send your proposal to events@isca-network.org 

If your proposal gets accepted, your contribution will be presented in 
the gathering program;

as ISCA Board we have the responsibility for reviewing, assessing and 
accepting your proposal. Only we will have access to documents and 
applications;

we will inform you on our decision by email until beginning of May 
2020;

presenters are offered a Special Early Bird rate to register for the 
Gathering.

We are looking forward to your proposal and will happily 
create a vibrant program for our gathering in Mexico 2021!


